
Moorside News - 29th September 
Welcome to our final newsletter for September. The first four weeks of the the year have flown by 

and all our classes have settled into their new routines. 

Visits 

I am sure that you are aware that first hand experiences and educational visits are an important part 

of life at Moorside.  These are now well under way. All Y3 class have visited Leighton Moss this week 

and Y1 and Y2 are out next week, visiting the Blue Planet Aquarium near Chester and the coast at 

Silverdale respectively. I am sure they will all get a great deal out of their visits. 

Parents Evening 

As detailed in the letter sent our earlier this week, we are holding our Parents Evenings on Monday 

9th October and Wednesday 11th October.  The booking system is now open and the deadline for 

booking an appointment is Monday 2nd October.  Please note the different days for Mrs Onek, 

4LUNE, Monday 9th and Monday 16th October. 

Flu Vaccination - Monday 30th October 

Reminder to complete the consent if you wish your child to receive the flu vaccination from the 

school vaccination team.  The letter containing the link is our app under - Content - Letter Home - Flu 

Vaccinations 30th October. 

If you need to discuss the vaccination please contact the vaccination team directly on  01524 406672. 

High School Applications - Year 6 

The deadline for applying for a 2024 Secondary School place is 31st October 2023 

Applications need to be made via Lancashire County Council.  Follow the link below for more 

information 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-

place/starting-secondary-school/ 

Food Bank Friday - 6th October 

On the first Friday of each month we have a Food Bank Friday collection for The Olive Branch.  On 

Friday 6th October we will hold the first one of this school year.  Food donations can be sent in with 

your child to their class. Please see the flyer from The Olive Branch with suggested donations. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/


 

MOORFS  

 

1 - The school PTA are holding their first meeting of the school year next week.  Please come along if you wish to get 
involved in all the exciting events that they organise for school. 

School Library 

The school library will be open for children to attend with parents after school on Tuesday starting 

after October half term.  It will be open from 3.25pm for half an hour.  Children must be collected at 

the end of the school day before attending the library with an adult. 



Community News 

 

 



 

Diary Dates 

September 2023 

Fri 29th        3CLO Leighton Moss trip 

October 2023 

Mon 2nd    1BOW/half of 1CLO Blue Planet trip 

Tues 3rd    1LUN/half of 1CLO Blue Planet trip 

Wed 4th     2CLO Silverdale trip 

Thurs 5th   2BOW Silverdale trip 

Fri 6th        Food Bank Friday - The Olive Branch 

Fri 6th        2LUN Silverdale trip 

Mon 9th     Parents Evening 3.30pm - 6.30pm 

Tues 10th    4CLO Vindolanda trip 

Wed 11th    Parents Evening 3.30 - 6.30pm (4LUN is Mon 16th) 

Wed 11th    4LUN Vindolanda trip 

Thurs 12th  4BOW Vindolanda trip 



Mon 16th    Parents Evening 4LUNE 

Fri 20th       Closed for Inset Day/Half term 

Mon 30th    School re-opens for Autumn term (2) 

Mon 30th    Flu vaccinations - school nurse team in school (consent needed) 
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